From: Sue Marchand 
Sent: 29 January 2014 11:29
To: Linda Griffiths
Cc: Sarah Aldous (Footpaths)
Subject: ROW - 14/00089/REM - Whitelands Farm Chesterton Bicester
Dear Linda
The green route follows the definitive line of Bicester Footpath No 7 and Chesterton Footpath No 1.  The highway crossings of this route have been addressed in the Design and Access Statement so I have no further comments to make on this application.

I noticed a plan in the file showing the line of Chesterton FP 1  (161/1). Just to let you know that at its eastern end (where it’s actually Bicester FP7 - 129/7) the line shown is incorrect. The definitive line joins the Middleton Stoney Road, not the Oxford Road.

Sue Marchand

Biodiversity and Countryside Officer

Community Services

Cherwell District Council

